
 

 
 
 

Date: January 10, 2023 

To: All BCGEU Members at Aspira Peninsula Retirement Living 

Re: Worksite Stewards 
 
 

Please be advised that the following members have been acclaimed as Union Stewards at your 
worksite: 
 

 Karamjeet Dhaliwal 

 Erlinda Frijas 

 Bibin Thomas 
 

Congratulations to Karamjeet, Erlinda and Bibin and thank you to all who participated in the 
process. 
 
In solidarity 
 
 
 
Karla Hayes     Roshni Singh  
Staff Representative   Chairperson, Local 404 
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